
From: Sergio Lopez 

To: Gregory Stier 

Date: 2/08/2015 

Subject: Thank You for teaching me what I had lost 

 

 

Hello Professor Stier, 

 

I attended your class last summer of 2013. I wanted to let you know that your class influenced 

me to enrich my young boy with music. I have attached a picture of him playing piano along 

with the several instruments he now plays. At age 3½ he can play several Beethoven pieces and 

can read music notes. He goes out of his way to write notes on his book, "The Complete Piano 

Player." It has enhanced his learning skills in other subjects such as math, languages, world 

geography, astronomy, and the sciences. Again Thank You for helping me get what I had lost a 

long time ago. 

 

Sergio M. Lopez 

USMC, USAFR Veteran 

 

 

 


